
Friday, March 1, 2024 

Announcements 

Hey Dons:  Do you want to join Yearbook for the next 
school year?  The Yearbook class would love to have you!  
If you are interested in helping us make an everlasting 
memory of the school year that will live forever at Sierra 
Vista, or learn about digital art, book design and 
publishing, photography, and so much more, this is the 
class for you.  There are so many different roles, so even if 
you know nothing about photography or design we can still 
use your unique talents.  Please let your counselor know 
you are interested in the course and come by to see  
Mr. Garcia in Room 513 or Mrs. Self in Room 514.  We 
will ask you some questions to see if you are a good fit for 
the course.  Come soon as spots for the course do fill up 
quickly.  We hop to see you soon and look forward to 
possibly working with you next year. 
 
 
 
 
 

For all those attending Sadies:  Make sure you have your 
I.D. with you TONIGHT.  This is how you will get into the 
dance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention A.P. Students:  Are you taking A.P. exams?  If so, 
please make sure that you pay your fees by Friday, March 
15th.  See Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office to pay your 
fees. 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 28th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your donations.  
Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506.  
Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID 
rooms. 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

Frosh & JV Baseball vs West Covina 
  @ West Covina - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Varsity Baseball vs West Covina 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
JV & Varsity Softball vs Mountain View 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Tennis vs South El Monte 
  @ South El Monte - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys JV & Varsity Volleyball vs Garey 
  @ Garey - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Yearbook 

Attention all girls interested in playing Flag Football:  Just 
a reminder that there is a conditioning meeting TODAY at 
3:30 in the Fitness Room. 
 
Attention all Flag Football players and Girls Soccer  
players from this past season:  Please turn in your home 
and away uniforms to the Athletics Office, Room 316, this 
week.  Once again, all JV and Varsity Girls Soccer and 
Flag Football girls, please turn in your home and away 
uniforms this week.  Thank you! 



Seniors 

Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see 
anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
Students who want to join the AVID Program next school 
year:  The application is due TODAY by 11:59pm.  It is an 
online application that can be accessed with the QR code 
on the AVID flyers posted around campus.  If you want to 
pick up our flyer, come to Room 504 anytime.  They are 
posted outside the classroom door.  We hope to see you in 
the AVID classroom! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  GSA Club will be having a meeting on 
Thursday, March 9th, during Lunch in Room 506.  We 
will be holding elections for club presidential roles!  Bring 
a friend and we hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  ASB application are now available online 
and in the ASB Office.  All applications are due by Friday, 
March 15th.  Come join the fun! 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Grad Night tickets will be on sale in the 
ASB Office beginning Monday, March 4th.  You must have 
two copies of a permission slip filled out before you can buy 
your ticket.  Permission slips can be picked up in the ASB 
Office or you can print it from the Senior page on the 
school website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors:  Do you need help completing and 
submitting your FAFSA or DREAM Act application?  The 
Counseling Department will be hosting another event this 
Saturday, March 2nd, from 9:00am-11:00am.  Make sure 
that your parent comes with you.  Please sign up in the 
Senior Schoolwide Google Classroom to attend the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors interested in attending Mt. SAC in the 
fall:  We will be taking a fieldtrip to Mt. SAC on 
Wednesday, March 6th.  Please sign up on the Google form 
on the Senior Schoolwide Google Classroom.  First 50 
students that sign up will attend the fieldtrip. 

Clubs & Activities 
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Faculty Section 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Frosh & JV Baseball 

@ 1:15 

Boys Varsity Tennis 

@ 1:15 

Boys JV & Varsity Volleyball 

@ 1:15 

Varsity Baseball 

@ 2:00 

JV & Varsity Softball 

@ 2:00 

Scholarships 

The For Dons, By Dons Scholarship is now open.  Seniors 
will have the chance to win up to $200 and underclassmen 
will have the chance to win up to $100.  The application link 
is on our Instagram page and is due March 13th.  Good 
Luck! 
 
The Baldwin Park Woman’s Club Scholarship is due on 
Thursday, March 14th.  The eligibility requirements for 
this scholarship are: 
 *Must be a resident of Baldwin Park for a  
   minimum of 5 years 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
The Ramona Burnham Scholarship due date has been  
extended to April 5th.  The eligibility requirements for this 
scholarship are: 
 *Hispanic of Latinx and English is your second     
   language 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college, vocational or   
   trade school in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
 *Demonstrate financial need  
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office or go to the 12th Grade Google News Classroom. 

Group B 

has duty this week 
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